
New Kids On the Book is our new book group for emerging readers     
in Kindergarten to 2nd Grade and their caregivers. Each month we’ll

meet and explore the pages of excellent early reader books. We’ll dive
into new adventures and celebrate the magic of storytelling through
interactive discussions, themed activities, and crafts. Books will be

provided by the library and will be available for pickup after
registration. A one-time registration is required. 
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Which picture book will be crowned the 2024
March Book Madness Champion? This year New Picture Books
are battling Old Picture Books and only you can decide which

one will win! Visit Youth Services to browse the competitors and
to pick up your voting bracket. Voting will take place every

Friday and Saturday in March. 

Leah Dower

Join us for a wag-tastic adventure at our Bluey Bash on March
16th! Inspired by the beloved Blue Heeler pup and her family, this

interactive and fun-filled event is perfect for Bluey fans of all
ages. We’ll bring Bluey's world to life with creative crafts and fun
activities that encourage imaginative play. Be part of the magic

during this paw-some party at the library! Registration is required. 

1,000 Books Before
Kindergarten: Tip for the Day

Youth Services 

Imagination plays a critical role
in problem solving and learning. 

Nurture your child’s imagination by
playing games together. Pretend your napkins
or tissues are leaves swirling down from a tree
or laundry swaying on a clothesline on a gusty
day. Wave them as the wind blows. Use them
to play peek-a-boo. Turn everyday items into

new adventures using your imagination!

Baby Yoga Is Back ! 
Caregivers with six week old infants

through crawling babies are invited to
spend some special time together
practicing yoga, singing rhymes,

connecting with other caregivers,             
and learning about your 

baby's development. 
                A one-time registration 

is required. 


